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22nd February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

We are now in the final stages of the roofing project and are pleased to advise that we can 

use the one-way system around school again (the paths) when you drop off and collect the 

children, as from Friday 23rd February. 

  

Children from Y6 and 3/4J (Mr Jones) can use their normal classroom doors again.  Children 

from 3/4S (Mrs Swindells) are still based in the other classroom so should continue to use 

class 3/4W door (Mrs Willoughby). 

  

Thank you very much for your support over the last few weeks whilst the works have been 

taking place. 

 

  

Kind regards. 

Admin Department 
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